
Public Street Connectivity Plan for Proposed Subdivision at 9215 E. 500 S., Huntsville 
 
After discussion of various options for public street connections with Felix Lleverino and other 
members of the Weber County Planning Department, the conclusion was reached that it was 
unfeasible to create a public street within the boundaries of the Kinderfarm. All lots that have 
already been or are in the process of being subdivided from the Kinderfarm have direct access 
to 500 S. After we build our home, there will no longer be sufficient frontage on the Kinderfarm 
plat for any additional houses without obtaining access exceptions, and none of my siblings are 
currently planning to build in Huntsville. Because access to neighborhoods to the south and 
west of the Kinderfarm is unfeasible (see pre-application meeting notes), there is no need for a 
public street through the Kinderfarm. 
 


